
                   Friday 23rd June 2023 

Eid al Adha Celebration  

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Recognising that people have different beliefs and celebrate special times in different ways is an 

important part of our school culture and the children’s development. We will be celebrating Eid al 

Adha on Friday 30th June 2023. We would love to invite the children to come to school dressed in 

their party clothes. We will have some treats for the children during the celebration and there will 

be dancing and game as well.  

 As a special activity for the children, we will be doing Mehndi designs with the children. The Mehndi 

will be done on the children’s hand. Mehndi does stain the skin slightly for about 14 days.  

Please return the slip below if you would like your child to participate in the Mehndi activity.  

Sincerely,  

The Reception Team  

 

Please return this slip.  

Name: ______________________________________________ 

 Yes, I would like ____________________________ to participate in the Mehndi activity.  

 

 No, I would not like ___________________________ to participate in the Mehndi activity.  

 

 

 


